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November 11, 2011

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Ms. Hazriani, S.Kom., M.T. has asked that I prepare this official Letter 
of Recommendation to support her intention to continue her education in the 
field of Informatics, Computer Science or other related area.

In  the  mid  2001,  Ms.  Hazriani  completed  her  first  degree  (Sarjana 
Komputer,  S.Kom.)  in  Computer  Engineering.   She  graduated  from STMIK 
Handayani Makassar, one of prominent Computer Colleges in the city, with a 
cumulative  GPA of  3.47 out  of  4.00.  Her  final  undergraduate project  was 
designing a personal computer-based digital integrated circuit tester.

After her graduation, Ms. Hazriani continued her study in our graduate 
program in the Department of Electrical Engineering, Hasanuddin University, 
Makassar, INDONESIA, to pursue her Masters degree in Engineering (Magister 
Teknik,  M.T.).  She  has  done  it  very  well.  She  took  our  newly  established 
program in Information and Communication Technology (ICT), specializing in 
Informatics. I myself supervised her masters thesis. It was a research project 
to develop an intranet-based automatic human resources evaluation system. 
She took the case of the regency government office at her own hometown. 
She did an excellent job in introducing an evaluation system of employee’s 
performance index by allowing assessment not only by his or her superior, but 
also by his or her colleagues and subordinates. This was made possible by the 
intranet-based system Ms. Hazriani has designed.

I  have  been  so  thoroughly  impressed  by  Ms.  Hazriani’s  academic 
competence  in  her  field,  so  that  I  wholeheartedly  recommend her  for  any 
opportunity to continue her study to pursue a higher academic degree that will 
be very essential for her career as an academician. 

Should  you  wish  to  get  any  further  information,  please  feel  free  to 
contact me, and I will be more than happy to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

Dr.Ir.H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E.
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